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Loss Reporting: 

Below are the totals for agricultural losses resulting from the flooding and hailstorms this 
season. 

 
Acres Revenue Lost Total Losses 

Totals 237 $1,285,555.00 $1,936,500.00 

    
Adjusted 137 $ 385,555.00 $ 736,500.00 

 

There is still time to report your losses. Please use the CT DoAg Reporting tool here: 
https://portal.ct.gov/doag/adarc/adarc/disaster-relief-resources/reporting-losses 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

2024 New England Vegetable & Fruit 
Conference 

 
December 17, 18, 19, 2024 

Manchester, New Hampshire 

at the DoubleTree by Hilton Downtown  

REGISTER HERE 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Patricia Bussa 

We are saddened to hear about the passing of Patricia Bussa, mother of Doug Bussa. Pat was a big 
part of the fruit growing community in CT, working both for the family farm, Bussa Orchards in S. 
Glastonbury, and serving as secretary of the Connecticut Pomological Society. Her obituary can be 
found here: https://mulryanfh.com/tribute/details/2271/Patricia-Bussa/obituary.html 

Condolences can be made Doug and Lynne at 71 Clark Hill Rd, S. Glastonbury, CT 06073. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.ct.gov%2Fdoag%2Fadarc%2Fadarc%2Fdisaster-relief-resources%2Freporting-losses&data=05%7C02%7Cevan.lentz%40uconn.edu%7Cbf21f80aece143ff0b8308dcc08f231d%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C638596970452508549%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0l020JBQQA5POKumPQde0KFiGvUiIjLR1TsXSIB4h8Q%3D&reserved=0
https://uconnuecs.cventevents.com/event/NEVF24/summary
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmulryanfh.com%2Ftribute%2Fdetails%2F2271%2FPatricia-Bussa%2Fobituary.html&data=05%7C02%7Cevan.lentz%40uconn.edu%7Ca641b2ccf965483dc94108dcce083b43%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C638611781978433697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=g0GID4b5OzsOlNxa%2BbKopLciKbq4eC6k4htbXz1LUwI%3D&reserved=0
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The information in this document is for educational purposes only. The recommendations contained are based 
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Agriculture, Health, and Natural Resources are equal opportunity program providers and employers. 

 

 

  


